George Spegal Legacy
Vocational School Scholarship Application 2025
Introduction:
The George Spegal Legacy Scholarship was established in 2025 to honor George Spegal, a former Marathon High School student.  Georgie Boy as he was affectionately known by his family, was the youngest of seven children.  He loved to be outdoors, liked fishing and swimming, and enjoyed spending time on the ocean.  George tried in school but found it challenging.  He found interest in carpentry and underwater welding.  George was known as a great friend, uncle, brother, and son.  He was very protective of those that he cared about.  

A scholarship will be awarded to one qualified male senior graduating from Marathon High School planning to attend a vocational or trade school.  

Please complete the application form below and submit it with the letter outlined below.

Applications must be turned into Dr. Belotti (room 2106) by May 12, 2025.

Letter: Write a 300-500 word letter addressed to the George Spegal Legacy Scholarship Committee.  Introduce yourself and explain your plans for vocational/trade school and your future career.  Please explain any hardships that you have faced and how funds from this scholarship will support you in reaching your goals.

Personal Information
Full Name: ____________________________________________________________________
Mailing Address: _______________________________________________________________
Phone Number: ________________________________________________________________
Email Address: _________________________________________________________________

Academic Information
Intended Vocational/Trade School: _________________________________________________
Program of Study: ______________________________________________________________

